

June 2, 2025

FS20 & FS30

Donna Rewalt
Durham County Cooperative Extension
721 Foster Street
Durham, NC 27701

Dear Donna:

On May 22, 2025, the Board of Directors of Durham's Partnership for Children voted, upon recommendation from the Allocations Committee, to award Smart Start funding in the amount of \$188,364 to Welcome Baby for the fiscal year July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2026.

All proposals recommended by the Board of Directors must be reviewed and approved by the North Carolina Partnership for Children. The logic model and budget last submitted is included for your review and updates based on the Smart Start funding you have received. Please submit a revised budget to Jameka Wells by June 10, 2025. Upon that approval, a contract will be issued to your organization for a period not to extend beyond June 30, 2026, unless otherwise determined by NCPC.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Jameka Wells (jameka@dpfc.net).

We are pleased to be able to provide funding contingent upon the Smart Start FY25-26 funding from the legislature. Thank you for serving the children and families in our community, and we look forward to our continued partnership with you and your team.

Sincerely,

Kate Irish

Co-Interim Executive Director

Cc:

Pam Page, Board Chair

Diamond Bethea, Allocations Committee Chair

Jameka Wells, Director of Programs

Julie McAlister, Contracts & Accounting lead